
 Free Online Course: Stewardship Level 1: This course from the Adventist Learning 
Community provides Biblical and practical stewardship principles to transform your life, your 
church community, and your understanding of finances and giving. Understand multiple aspects 
of stewardship, how to live a stewardship-filled life, and how to translate this to your family 
and church community. Develop a theology of stewardship that guides your life. Learn more and 
get started as news.uccsda.org/alcsteward925.

 ABC Christian Bookstore Fall Delivery Schedule — October 3-November 9: The ABC will 
be delivering orders to the following locations this fall. Order ahead of time by calling (509) 
838.3168, or email abc@uccsda.org. See the flier at www.uccsda.org/abc.                              
Coeur d’Alene Church……Friday, October 3, 12:30-1:00 PM                                                           
Hayden ID (Camp MiVoden, Prayer Retreat)…..Fri-Sun, Oct 3-5 To Be Announced              
Sandpoint Church….Wednesday, October 8, 9:30—10:30 AM                               
Bonners Ferry Church…..Wednesday, October 8, 11:30 AM—12:00 PM

  Register Now for Vital Prayer Summit, October 3-5: This year's weekend prayer summit 
will be held October 3-5 at Camp MiVoden. Our main speakers, Randy Maxwell and Kevin 
Wilfley, will unpack their God-led perspectives on how each one can be ready for the final 
events of Earth's history. A group of prayer warriors is praying for you to be blessed by each 
speaker, and the prayer summit in a powerful way.  As you contemplate attending this summit, 
please invite all prayer warriors in your church to attend and pray for God's Holy Spirit to 
bless this abundantly. This year the cost for the weekend is $170. If you register this summer 
by August 12 you will get the early bird special of $145 for the weekend. Now is a good time to 
contact your pastor to find out who your church would like to send and assist in going to the 
fall Prayer Summit. For more information or to register, see.

 Northwest Prison Ministry Convention (Gladstone, OR)— September 12-13: Join us at the 
Northwest Prison Ministry Convention, September 12-13, for inspiration, education, and 
networking opportunities. This in-person event is a unique chance to connect with fellow prison 
ministry workers from across the Northwest region. This year's event will be held at the 
Holden Convention Center in Gladstone, Oregon. At the convention, you'll have the chance to 
attend workshops, hear from guest speakers, and share your own experiences in this important 
field. Whether you're a seasoned veteran or just starting out, there's something here for 
everyone. Don't miss this opportunity to grow in your ministry, learn new strategies, and be 
encouraged in your work. We can't wait to see you there! For more information call 
360-857-7033. Register online at prisonministryconvention.eventbrite.com.

 Do It Together Sabbath School Virtual Conference — September 12–13: This virtual 
event aims to bring Sabbath School leaders together for in-service, getting the most up-to-
date teaching techniques to re-energize classrooms and connect students and teachers. The 
registration is open! Can’t make it on the day? Register to receive a link to watch the seminar 
recordings after the event at OneTeamPlaybook.org Registration is free.

 UCC Fall Women's and Young Women's Retreat (Hayden, ID) — October 24-26: Save the 
Date! Upper Columbia Conference Women’s & Young Women’s Fall Weekend Retreat 
themed Holding on to Hope is taking place from October 24-26th, 2025 at Camp MiVoden. 
This year's keynote speaker is Heather Quintana, MDiv, editor-in-chief of Vibrant Life, the 
oldest health magazine in the United States, author of several books, including Holding on to 
Hope: How Believing in a Never-Give-Up God Can Change Your Life, and Momentum, a devotional 
for teens. We hope you plan to join us at the beautiful shores of Camp MiVoden at Hayden 
Lake, ID. Registration is coming soon! If you have any questions, please contact Wendy Urbin at 
(509) 242-0628 or email wendyu@uccsda.org.
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